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ALL CAPITAL MARKET OPERATORS IN GHANA 

 

INTERESTED CORPORATE ENTITIES 

 
 

Invitation to the inaugural 2019 West Africa Capital Markets Conference and Request for 

Sponsorship 

 

The West African Securities Regulators Association (WASRA) is pleased to invite you to the 

inaugural West Africa Capital Market Conference (WACMaC) which is scheduled to hold from 

the 28th of October, 2019 to the 30th of October, 2019 at the Sofitel Hotel Ivoire, Abidjan. 

WASRA is a regional association for capital market regulators in West Africa with a mandate to 

facilitate cooperation and consultations aimed at fostering market integration in the region.  

The inaugural Conference with the theme “Positioning West Africa Capital Markets to Achieve 

Sustainable and Real Economic Growth Through Integration and Sound Regulation” seeks to 

provide a forum for key stakeholders to discuss the pertinent issues relating to infrastructure 

financing across the region as well as proffer solutions or recommendations that will help shape 

the development and integration of the region’s capital markets. 

As a key stakeholder in the quest for sustainable infrastructural development in West Africa and 

indeed Africa, it would be our honour to have you and members of your team in attendance at 

the event.  

We would also, by this medium, like to humbly solicit your kind support towards this event in 

such amount as you may deem deserving. Please see attached the conference’s sponsorship 

opportunities for more details. For further details or to confirm your attendance, you may visit 

the conference website https://www.wasra-amfao.org/event/west-africa-capital-market-

conference/ or contact wacma@wasra-amfao.org  

Interested parties may contact Emmanuel Ashong-Katai or Frank Donkor on 0302768970-2, 

eashong-katai@sec.gov.gh/fdbiney@sec.gov.gh 

We thank you for your kind consideration and support and look forward to having you at the 

conference.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Daniel O. Tetteh, 

Chairma 
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